
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
ABO/Year 10-13 Help your child to revise. 
March 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
With many of our Key Stage 4 and 5 pupils entering the final stages of preparation for the summer 
examination series, I would like to invite all parents and carers of pupils in Years 10-13 into the Academy 
for our ‘Help your child revise’ Evening on Tuesday 21st March 4:00 p.m. – 6:00 p.m. During the evening 
you will have the opportunity to receive a range of valuable revision materials from subject areas whilst 
also being able to attend a workshop demonstrating how family members can support pupils in their 
revision. 
The workshops will run in 30-minute sessions and will take place at the times outlined below:  

-  Workshop one: 4:00 p.m. 

-  Workshop two: 5:00 p.m. 

If you could please go to the below link to highlight which of the two workshops you plan to attend so 
we can arrange resources and refreshments accordingly.  

https://forms.office.com/e/10z5GMnPc1 
I cannot overstate the value of parents and carers taking their time to support pupils at this challenging 
point of their education, and I hope that this event will assist families in being able to do so. 
If you require any additional assistance, please contact the school office, 01922 710257 or by email.  
postbox@bloxwichacademy.co.uk  
 
Yours sincerely  

 
 
Mr A Seager 
 
Head teacher 
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